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25th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
        

Communication during school closure 
 

 
 
 

As school has to be closed due to Coronavirus we are doing all we can to support you at home. 
Teachers have organised for work packs to be with every child and there is support for online 
learning too. If you need any help with this, then please contact us at school. 
 
Parkland staff will be making sure we do everything we can to support you during this difficult time. 
There is information including contact numbers on the school website under ‘COVID-19’. Staff may 
try to call to check in with you and to see if we can offer any support. Please ensure that you do 
answer your phone so that we can be reassured that you and your family are well, in line with our 
safeguarding procedures. The call will show ‘no caller ID’ but please answer so that we can talk to 
you. 
 
Thank you for your continued support during this challenging and unprecedented time. 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Bishop 
Headteacher 

 


